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Received any gifts or have something stashed away that 
isn’t to your taste? Please consider donating them to the 
PSA to be used as prizes at future fundraising events.  
 
Gift sets, bottles, smellies, toys and anything else that you 
don’t want and won’t use will be gratefully received!  
 
Simply bring your new but unwanted gifts at drop off or 
pick and put them into the box underneath the PSA 
noticeboard on Friday 14th January.  


